RECEIVED
DEC 0 8 2016

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CITY CLERK

December 7, 2016

Ann Neef

City Clerk

West Allis, Wi

Re: Patricia Bussey Accident with Garbage Truck

Hello Ms. Neef,

On Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 7:45 am, | was hit by a city garbage truck #818 while on my way to
work. This happened close to the intersection of 82" and Orchard Street.

{ was eastbound on Orchard between 82" and 83" streets. The garbage truck was stopped on my right
(passenger side) facing east. On my driver’s side facing west was a parked van so there was only one
lane clear for traffic. As | approached the intersection of 82" and Orchard an SUV was driving west on
Orchard Street. | pulled over to the right as | passed the garbage truck so the SUV could get through,
still travelling west on Orchard. As | pulled over, the garbage truck pulled forward and hit me on the
rear passenger side above the wheel well.

There is a police report filed and Linda M. Huske also came to the scene. The woman in the SUV puiled
over and gave me her name and phone number as a witness. The police officer said we did not need
that information, as the men in the garbage truck agreed with my account.

If you need anything else, my work number at Herker Industries is 262-781-8270. | am there 8:00 am
until 4:30 pm Monday thru Friday. | usually answer the phone. My cell number is 414-217-5595, but

my phone is not working well and | will be replacing it this weekend.

Regards,
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Patricia Bussey
2591 South 83" Street
West Allis, Wi 53219
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